

FLORENCE MELLY COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL



Florence Melly Facebook

Fridgy 13th April 2018

Keeping you up to date what's going on!

It was wonderful to welcome the children back into school after the Easter break. Thank you for ensuring your children returned to school on time and ready to learn on Monday. It has been a great start to the new term and we are planning on building on all the wonderful things we did last term during the summer term. This is a very busy time of year in school as we prepare for our Year 2 and Year 6 pupils to sit their SATs and prepare for one final push in all classes to ensure that all of our pupils make the best progress they can. Our school continues to grow from strength to strength and we are proud of our pupils who are flourishing, developing a real passion for learning and thriving as individuals. Lastly, I would like to signpost all of our parents to our vibrant Twitter and Flickr feeds and the school's website. These are fantastic sources of information and really show off what our curriculum is all about...creating memorable experiences for our pupils. Thank you for your continued support.

Mr. K. Heaton - Headteacher

PSHE Afternoon with LFC

Earlier this week, some of Year 5 attended a 'collapsed curriculum' afternoon at Anfield Sports Centre held by Liverpool Football Club and the Premier League Stars campaign. There were central themes running throughout the afternoon that were in line with the Premier League values and our school ethos. There was a focus on resilience, teamwork and inspiration, as the children took part it a variety of activities including dodgeball, blind football and tower building. The pupils even had some surprise helpers in the form of Mighty Red and footballer, Dom Solanke. The BBC were there filming the event and this will be screened at a later date. Please see our Twitter and Flickr for further photos.









The Terracotta Warriors at the World Museum

Year 2 and Year 5 were lucky enough to visit the Terracotta Warrior exhibition in the World Museum this week. The children loved seeing an array of amazing artefacts imported from China, as well as the fantastic statues themselves. The children had a 'hands on' history workshop which looked at the First Emperor and they were given the opportunity to examine multiple items from ancient China. Afterwards, the children had some free time to explore the remaining delights of the museum, with the aquarium being a particular favourite. It was a very exciting day!











Cross Country Championships

It was a very muddy day at Wavertree for our final league race on 12th April. Our boys were currently in third place and ran exceptionally well to turn their bronze in to a silver medal. Our girls team also need congratulating as a lot of our team performed their best runs of the season and it is important to remember that they are racing against the year 6 pupils so a huge well done is in order. These pupils really do epitomise our school's core values and they were so proud receiving their certificates and medals in our celebration assembly.







Just a quick update to inform parents and carers that the school calendar on the school's website has been updated up until the end of the academic year. You can access this information by clicking the calendar link in the parents zone section of the website. Go on, check out all the fantastic up and coming events.



20 Apr Year 5 Road Safety Workshop at Anfield

24 Apr 4D World Museum Visit Terracotta Army

25 Apr Enrichment Trip to Liverpool Airport

27 Apr Year 5 Drug and Alcohol **Awareness** Workshop

3 May Election Day Nursery Closed

7 May May Day Bank Holiday School Closed